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							Monday 8 May 2017

Year 4 Trip – Al Khor Mall

Dear Parents,

As part of this term’s IPC topic, ‘What’s on the Menu’, we would like to offer your child the opportunity to expand his or her knowledge of where food comes from through a trip to Al Khor Mall on Sunday 14 May. This trip will give students an opportunity to explore how supermarkets are run and where the food we eat comes from.

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please fill in the details below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 10 May. Please note that this trip is free.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This trip will take place during school hours so please ensure that your child is wearing school uniform. We will leave school at 10.00 and will return in time to be picked up as normal. 

This trip is also a reward for students who have shown consistent effort and dedication to learning.  

Yours sincerely
Kathleen Lyons
kathleen.lyons@nais.qa 

I hereby give permission for my child to attend the Year 4 ‘Al Khor Mall’ trip and have provided any relevant medical details to the school. 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ Class: ________

Parent’s name: ____________________________________ Signed: __________________________
Relevant Medical Details:

	
Emergency contact information: 

Home telephone number:                                                                             Mobile Number:
[image: ]T 974 4437 9600
E infoalkhor@nais.qa
www.nordangliaeducation.com/our-schools/al-khor
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